SEP 24 1980

In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-26815-01
Docket: 30-20348/90-01

QEST Corporation

ATTN: James C. Wilson
P.esident

P.C. Box 9501

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74157

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Ms. L. L. Kasner and Mr. R. A. Leonardi of this office on August 31, 1990,
of the activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 35-26815-01,
and to the discussion of our findings held by the inspectors with the radiation
safety officer (RSO) at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was ar examin2.ion of the activities conducted under the )icense
as they relate to rediation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations anc the conditions cf the license. The inspection corsisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews of
personnel, indepenient measurements, and observation of licensee personnel
conducting radiogr.pnic operations at a temporary jobsite.

The inspector observi  t"at the RSO had focused sufficient attention to the
radiation safety prograw and that tasks which had been delegated to other
individuals had been adequately monitored to ensure that they were properly
completed. Records documenting radiographers' training; byproduct material
receipt and use; and equipn  finspection, maintenance, and calibrations were
well organized and complete in content. Radiographic operations observeu during
this inspection were conducted in accordance with the conditions of the license
and NRC requirements.

Please note that no viniations were observed during this inspection and no
response to this letter is required.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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QEST Corporation

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to

discuss them with you.

cc!

Sincerely,

Original Signed By,
A. B. BEACH
A. Bi11 Beach, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
sna dafeguards

Oklahome Radiation Control Program Director
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